
 
 
 
 
 

 

Anderson Celebrates Pink “Kindness Day”  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
We also had a wonderful virtual assembly that focused on Kindness.  Thank you to our wonderful 
presentations and special thanks to our MC’s.  If you would like to watch, please click on the following 
link.  Anderson Kindness Assembly  password -   kind 
 
As always, please do not use any of this recorded assembly for any other purposes than family 
enjoyment.  No images or video should be shared in any form to social media sites.  We hope you enjoy 
the assembly. 
 
Message to families – If your child is not being treated well by others at school, please be sure to 
contact your child’s teacher so we can help with the situation.  Parents should not be trying to connect 
and resolve issues with other children.  We are here to help and are happy to follow up on any concerns 
you may have. 
 
Each student at Anderson is being provided with a box of five Artron rapid antigen at-home tests 
from the Ministry of Education.  These tests have been distributed and students will bring them 

home today (Friday, February 25th) 
 

Upcoming Dates! 

 
Report Cards go home    Thursday, March 10th 
Div. 9, 13, 14, 20, 21, 25 & 26 

 
Last day of school before Spring Break   Friday, March 11th  

 
First day back from Spring Break   Monday, March 28th 
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